
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 12, 2019 
 
 
Principal 
Harvey School District 152 
Gwendolyn Brooks Middle School 
Harvey, Illinois 60426 
 
Mr. Robert Rizzo, Vice Principal 
Harvey School District 152 
Gwendolyn Brooks Middle School 
Harvey, Illinois 60426 
 
 
Please accept my official resignation from Gwendolyn Brooks Middle School, effective July 15, 
2019.  I appreciate the opportunities and courtesies that have been shown to me during my 
time at Gwendolyn Brooks Middle School.  
 
If I can be of any help during the transition, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stan Smith 


